NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

The Council of the Institute of Chartered Accountants, Ghana wishes to congratulate candidates who have written the
Institute’s examinations since the syllabus was revised. Undoubtedly, the revised structure and content, coupled with the
upgraded study manuals, have helped improve the pass rate.

The following amendment has been made to facilitate students’ further progression:

Introduction of a Three-Diet Examination System

By the approval granted by the Council, it is our pleasure to announce that with effect from January 2022, the Institute’s
examinations will be written three times in a year instead of twice a year. The examinations will be written in April,
August and December every year.

The standard timetable for the examinations, all things being equal, will commence on the first Monday of the examination
month.
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